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ﬂ Together Kantershof (Samen Kantershof) — For a greener and sustainable neighbourhood!

Curious about the progress of the BBK Energy Transition Steering Group (Stuurgroep Energietransitie van

de BBK)?
Them come along to the Kantershof Residents’ Meeting on 24th of June at the Basisschool Samenspel.

Dear Kantershof Resident,

Doors open for coffee and tea from 19:30, with the meeting starting at 20:00.

This time, we’re holding a themed evening focused on window frames.

Our plastic window frames are now 30 years old, and many residents feel it is time to consider replacing or
renovating them. As we’re stronger together, the BBK Energy Transition Steering Group (Stuurgroep
Energietransitie van de BBK) has already carried out a great deal of research. The findings will be presented on
the 24th of June, including cost estimates and information about available subsidies.

The June 24th meeting is a stepping stone towards a follow-up event. Several companies have no been identified
that could offer a collective deal for replacing or renovating our homes’ window frames. These companies will
present their proposal after the summer holidays, answer questions, and provide technical details.

Vsiit our new energy website!

Our new site is live and constantly expanded: Onze nieuwe website is live en wordt steeds verder uitgebreid: @
energie.kantershof.nl

There you'll find tips, explanations, useful tools, and updates on everything related to making your home more
energy-efficient - and much more.

m Your opinion matters — Complete the survey!
What’s important to you in Kantershof? What improvements have you already made to your home — and what
would you still like to do? Fill in the survey via the QR code below or find the link on the website under ‘News’.

@ Prefer a paper version? Just send us an email at: energie@kantershof.nl

Q Request a free energy coach!
Want quick insights into how you can save energy at home? A free energy coach can help you get started.

P Simply request one via: wooninfo.nl/vraagbaak/energie/energiecoach.

What to expect in the next newsletter:
e More on the home improvement options menu
e Updates on website developments
e Announcement of the Monthly Energy Café and other new neighbourhood activities and events

Have questions, ideas, or want to get involved? [*] Email us at energie@kantershof.nl | Together Kantershof —

Stronger together, towards a sustainable future!



